
 15th June 2023 

 To, 

 Selvamary Anthony 

 Pune 

 Dear Selvamary, 

 With  reference  to  our  discussions,  please  note  that  you  have  been  relieved  from  your  services  at  The 

 Akanksha  Foundation,  with  effect  from  the  close  of  30th  April  2023.  This  letter  serves  as  a 

 confirmation  of  your  services  with  The  Akanksha  Foundation,  Pune,  as  ‘  Teacher  -  Preprimary’  for  the 

 period  26th  May  2014  to  30th  April  2017  and  as  ‘  Teacher  -  Primary’  for  the  period  1st  May  2018  to 

 30th April 2023. 

 Thanking you, 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Bhawna Dwivedi 
 Senior Manager – Human Resources 
 The Akanksha Foundation 



 15th June 2023 

 TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 Akanksha  is  on  a  mission  to  build  one  of  the  largest  and  most  innovative  networks  of  schools 

 in  India,  serving  children  from  low-income  communities,  to  maximize  their  potential.  Our 

 aspirational  vision  for  students  integrates  academic  excellence  with  life  skills  (including 

 socio-emotional  development),  that  will  enable  each  child  to  live  an  empowered  life.  We 

 believe  an  empowered  citizen  must  possess  a  sense  of  mastery  to  pursue  excellence,  a  sense 

 of  agency  to  make  informed  choices,  and  a  sense  of  purpose  to  serve  their  communities.  Over 

 the  last  30  plus  years,  Akanksha  has  been  at  the  forefront  of  proving  what’s  possible  for 

 children  from  low-income  communities  in  Mumbai  &amp;  Pune.  Our  4,600  alumni  are  on  the 

 path  to  living  an  empowered  life.  Today  Akanksha  runs  26  schools  in  partnership  with 

 governments  of  Mumbai,  Pune,  Pimpri-Chinchwad,  Navi  Mumbai,  and  Nagpur  serving  ~13,000 

 children in grades Jr Kg - Gr 1  0 

 The  letter  serves  to  confirm  that  Selvamary  Anthony  was  working  with  The  Akanksha  Foundation  in 
 the  capacity  of  ‘  Teacher  -  Preprimary’  for  the  period  26th  May  2014  to  30th  April  2017  and  as  ‘ 
 Teacher - Primary’ for the period 1st May 2018 to 30th April 2023. 

 We found her to be dedicated and hardworking. 

 We wish her the very best in all her future endeavors. 

 Thanking you, 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Bhawna Dwivedi 
 Senior Manager – Human Resources 
 The Akanksha Foundation 






